August 18, 2004

Ross Furman 

Unique Properties 

P.O. Box 2 

Portland ME 04112
RE: 
Hollywood Video, 160 Preble Street

Dear Ross,

This letter is to confirm that you assisted in deciding the final location for the dumpster pad and enclosure for the Hollywood Video project at 160 Preble Street. 

The present location of the dumpster pad falls over the property lines and within an access easement.  This location is acceptable to the City, provided that you sign the letter below. 

Please sign and return this letter as an acknowledgement that, as owner of both properties, you accept the location of the dumpster pad and enclosure. 

Sincerely,

Jay Reynolds

Development Review Coordinator

]

Seen and Agreed to by:

_________________________

_________



Ross Furman



Date
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